FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you tell me the number of public bins the council has provided in your area for the past five years (1 January 2018 - 19 January 2023). Please could this be broken down by month, the type of bin, the location (eg park or street).
The current total number of public bins in operation as of 19th January 2023 is as follows. 

Located within Parks, Open Spaces & Riverside = 879 bins

Located on public highway land – 1752 bins

Please can you tell me the number of public bins removed from your area over the past five years (1 January 2018 - 19 January 2023). Please could this be broken down by month, the type of bin, the location (eg park or street) and the reason for removal.

Please can you tell the savings made from the removal of the bins, broken down annually from 1 January 2018-19 January 2023.

Leicester City Council does not hold the requested information and is advising you as required by the provisions of Section 1(1) of the Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
